

MEMORANDUM

To: Project Team

From: Public Involvement Team

Date: June 20, 2018

Subject: River Cities Advisory Committee (RCAC) – Membership List

City of Evansville

Steve Schaefer, Deputy Mayor

City of Henderson

William "Buzzy" Newman, City Manager

Henderson County

Bill Hubiak, Henderson County Engineer

Vanderburgh County

Bruce Ungethiem, County Commissioner

Warrick County

Bobby Howard, Highway Director

Angel Mounds State Historic Site

Mike Linderman, Site Director

Audubon State Park

Mark Kellen, Park Manager

Community Action Program of Evansville (CAPE)

Gale Brocksmith, Director of Planning and Corporate Affairs

Community Baptist Church

Dr. Tim Hobbs, Pastor

Congregations Acting for Justice and Empowerment (CAJE)

Amy DeVries, Lead Organizer





Deaconess Health System

Jared Florence, Vice President, Business Development

Ellis Park Race Course

Jeff Hall, Mutuel Manager and Ellis Park Leadership Team

Evansville Audubon Society

Niles Rosenquist, Treasurer

Evansville Bicycle Club

Diane Bies, President

Evansville – Vanderburgh School Corporation

Dr. Bryan Perry, Asst. Superintendent of Human Resources

Gibbs Die Casting/Koch Enterprises

Robert (Bob) Koch II, Chairman

Growth Alliance for Greater Evansville

Ellen Horan, President

Henderson City-County Planning Commission

Brian Bishop, Executive Director

Henderson Community College

Dr. Kris Williams, President

Henderson County Schools

Marganna Stanley, Superintendent

HOLA Evansville

Daniela Vidal, President

Housing Authority of Henderson

Bobbie Jarrett, Executive Director

Indiana Motor Truck Association

Gary Langston, President

Kentucky Trucking Association

Guy Young, President and CEO

MEMORANDUM – RCAC Membership List – September 22, 2017

Kyndle

Tony Iriti, CEO

Latino Chamber Alliance

Brant Flores, Chairman

Methodist Hospital

Jack Hogan, Vice President of Ancillary Services

Metropolitan Evansville Transit System (METS)

Todd Robertson, Evansville Dept. of Transportation and Services, Executive Director

Metro Planning Organization (MPO)

Pam Drach, Deputy Director

NAACP, Evansville chapter

Rev. Gerald Arnold, President

NAACP, Henderson chapter

Deborah Jackson Hoda, President

Southwest Indiana Chamber of Commerce

Tara Barney, President and CEO

United Neighborhoods of Evansville (UNOE)

Chris Cooke, Board Member

University of Evansville

Shane Davidson, Vice President for Enrollment and Marketing

University of Southern Indiana

Mark Bernhard, Associate Provost Outreach and Engagement

US 41 Business Owner

Jeff Troxel

Valley Watch

John Blair, President